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We had another successful season with the various leagues all doing well i.e. two Federation leagues, Yarmouth League, Men’s Malta Cup, Ladies Malta Cup and Duffield League (which we entered for the first time).  We did receive some new members.  Due to the hot summer our green suffered, but our team of volunteers worked tirelessly to keep it  playable.

Our Open  Day is on Saturday 27th April at 1 p.m. when we look forward to welcoming old and new members.

Danny Saunders
Chairman Ormesby Bowls Club
